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9/I afCD/T 2Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
-Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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OECT Jggy , irU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission u&m . , ,Region II - Suite 3100 ***
,s101 Marietta Street 9h s y$
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' Atlanta, Georgia 30303 y ,
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Dear Mr. O'Reilly:
,

YELIG CREEK NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - QUALITY ASSURANCE AUDIT M80-7
DEFICIENCIES 2, 3, 5, AND 14 - FIFTd INTERIM REPORT

i

Deficiencies 2, 3, and 5 were initially reported to NIC-OIE Inspector
_

M. %cmas on September 23,.1980 in accordance with 10 CPR 50.55(e) . A first
: -interim report was submitted on October 23, 1980. Since that time,
i construction quality assurance audit deficiency 14 was also considered to be a
; significant condition adverse to quality. ' Ibis was followed by our interim
i reports dated November 25, 1980, March 20, and September 24, 1981. 'TVA is
i still in the process of reviewing the subject deficiencies. We expect to

submit our next report by February 23, 1982.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at4

; ETS 858-2688.
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\ Very truly yours,
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; .-M. Mills, Manager-
I Nuclear-Regt11ation and ty
.

cc: Mr. Victor Stello,~ Director
Office of Inspection and'Ehforcement>

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Canunission
Washington, DC 20555
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